
Community outreach 
The Pregnancy Care Centre is once again doing the Baby 

Bottle Campaign!   
It’s so easy – pick an empty baby bottle from the church foyer, fill it 

with change or a cheque, and bring it back to church on June 17 -

Father’s Day. 

All funds raised are used to provide supports and services to clients.  

Bottles with $15 or more will receive a charitable tax receipt.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy 

Care Centre. 

Harvest for Kids – Volunteers needed.  On August 4, 2018 Harvest 

for Kids plans to host 300 combines, 20,000 people, and raise funds 

to send 1 million children to camp in India where they will hear the 

life changing message of the gospel.  Sign up to volunteer at 

www.harvestforkids.com or attend the Volunteer Expo on June 5
th

 

from 7-8 at Quality Inn Conference Centre to learn more and sign up 

for a specific role.  Everyone is invited, refreshments will be served. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Glencross Mennonite Church 
Sunday, May 27, 2018 

  

 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School  10:40am Worship Service  

 

http://www.harvestforkids.com/
http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday   Message – Wes Schellenberg 

Bible in a year Reading Challenge 
May 28 – June 3 

2 Chronicles 4-20  John 10:24 – 13:28 

Today’s Service 
Song Leader: Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist: Lisa Wall 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Ken Hildebrand 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Kylie Gervais 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Matt & Jenn Klassen 

Children’s Item – Ladawn Neufeld  

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

What is the Holy Spirit’s Role in our Lives?                           

1 Corinthians 2:9-16 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 

This Week 
Wednesday, May 30                                                     
Sr. Youth Bible Study, 7pm start – location to be announced 

Tuesday, May 29th – 6:30pm 
Mission Team 2018 – a reminder to the mission team 

that we will be meeting at church for our mission 

training.  Please arrive a few minutes early, as the training session 

is scheduled to begin at 6:30pm. 

                          Friday, June 1 
                          Jr. Youth Scavenger Hunt 
                                 Meet 7pm @ Winkler pool parking  

                                 lot.  Pick up time 10pm @ Nathan  

 & Tina Unrau’s  

 

                        Time is running out!  Preregistration for   

                       Shipwrecked VBS ends today.  Turn in   

                               your forms today and receive your   

                                   free music CD now.  Extra forms   

                                       are available in the foyer. 

 

Shipwrecked VBS runs from July 15
th

 – 19
th

 from 6:30-

9:00pm @ Glencross. 

    

Please note: 

Deacon Election:  Bob & Anna Friesen and Pete & 

Louise Peters have agreed to let their names stand for 

our deacon election.  The deacon election is planned for 

June 3
rd

 during the morning Service. 

Summer Schedule – June 24 – Sept. 2.  There will be no 

Sunday School and the Worship Service will begin at 

10am. 

Church Camping & Picnic – June 22-24                   

Worship Service at Plum Coulee Campground at 10am.  

More details to follow. 


